
 
 

Work at home…  

We would like you to find a picture by the Russian artist 
Kandinsky and say what you like or don’t like about it. You 
can even have a go at painting your own version of your 
chosen picture if you like.  

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Our week ahead – What are we going to be learning?  

 Looking at art work by the famous Russian painter Kandinsky, saying what we like / don’t like 
about it and why. 

 Creating our own art work in the style of Kandinsky and talking about it. 
 Which colours are primary colours and which are secondary colours. Exploring what happens 

when we mix colours together. 
 Verbally learning the story of Mr Wiggle and Mr Waggle.  
 Sequencing familiar events (our day, putting on our PE kit etc..) and using language related to 

time (first, next, after that and finally). 
 To begin to practically count in 2’s.  
 Continuing to use the + and = signs when adding 2 sets together, writing our own number 

sentences forming our numbers correctly. 
 Counting on from the larger number when adding on.  
 Continuing to learn our keywords and trying to get to the next set! 

 

 

Reminders:  

 Christmas Plays –  
Miss Aston’s class is on Monday 11th 
December. 
Mrs Tomkinson’s class is on Tuesday 
12th December. 
Miss Dixon’s class is on Wednesday 
13th December 1.30 PM and 
Thursday 14th AM performance. 
All performances are at 9:30am and 
1:30pm – more information on ticket 
allocations will be given in the next 
few weeks.   

 PTA Christmas fayre is Friday 
1st December 6-8pm.  

 Reading books, records and 
communication books need to 
be in school daily.  

 Children need spare socks on 
forest ranger days. 

 

We are in need of Reception parents at our forum meetings. These take place once a term from 1.30 – 3pm 
to discuss your views on the school. If you are interested in joining these meetings, please can let us your class 
teacher know in communication books.  

Reception Tea towel 

We have designed a tea towel to raise 
money for further resources to support 
our learning. These are being sold for 
£4.50 each. For further details please 
see the attached slip.  

These would make great stocking fillers 
for Christmas!  


